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We are anticipating a wonderful 2021-2022 school year for the Wolverine community! Staff have been
busy preparing the school for students, from cleaning to scheduling to setting up rooms!

Today, one of our new staff arrives, and we are excited to meet and greet the new family and make them
feel welcome. We are in the process of hiring our last certified staff member, and still have a few classified
positions open that we are anxious to fill. We have been blessed with amazing staff and are grateful for all
the new hires.

Cross country is starting, and we look forward to seeing the teams enjoy the outdoors as they compete to
do their best. Our new AD, Aly Howell, is coaching the teams and has jumped all in to learn Planet High
School and discover all she is to do to support the students and coaches. We’re thankful she was willing
to take on this challenge!

We are appreciative of all everyone is doing to prep for the school year and ensure we are ready for
students’ first day of school on August 30, 2021.


